
Niagara District

Board of Directors

Meeting on 3/8/09

Members Present:  R. Aronberg, J. Bowen, R. Matlack, M. Callan, B. Paradis, M. Keating, S. Snyder

B. Paradis convened the meeting at 2:15 PM.

There was a one-item agenda:  to review changes to propose to the House of Delegates.

It was moved and seconded that the proposed amendments to the Niagara By-Laws that were discussed will be posted on the website for action at the 5/2/09 House of Delegates. The motion passed by consensus.

A motion was made by J. Bowen and seconded by R. Matlack that travel to the Risk Management workshop be paid by Niagara.  The motion passed.

The secretary was asked to contact the Officials Chair concerning travel to the Official workshop.

The next Board Meeting will be 4/18/09 at 9 AM.

The meeting adjourned at 4:32.


